From: Peter Slipper-Barrister <slipperbarrister@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, 5 May 2024 6:21 AM

To: Tasmanian Bar <admin{@tasbar.com.au=>

Cc: Tom Cox <tom.cox@tasbar.com.au>

Subject: Robing of Magistrates in Tasmania; desirability of Barristers but not Solicitors also robing in Magistrates Court
as in Queensland.

Good morning,

| was wondering whether the Council of the Tasmanian Bar could adopt a very convenient practice existing in

Queensland Magistrates Courts where barristers but not solicitors robe in the Magistrates Court. (Wigs are not worn in
the MC.)

This has the very practical effect of distinguishing barristers from solicitors visually enabling matters involving barristers
to be dealt with expeditiously when the Court sits.

Particularly on formal matters barristers are able to be in and out of court quickly {as matters in which they are acting are
usually dealt with first).

I look forward to hearing from you!

Thank you.
With kind regards,

Peter Slipper

The Hon Peter Slipper BALL B
Barrister-at-Law/Accredited Medlator-NMAS

BrisbaneChambers,

Level 27, Santos Place,

32 Turbot Street,

BRISBANE, QUEENSLAND 4000

Lord Denning Chambers
SUNSHINE COAST, QUEENSLAND 4556

Salamanca Chambers,

Sulte 6, 3/15 Castray Esplanade,
BATTERY POINT

HOBART, TASMANIA 7004
Patterson's List

Barristers,



